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Commissioner of Education Rules on Funding 
for Manchester Regional High School

September 10, 2013

An article appearing on NorthJersey.com reports on a recent ruling by New Jersey Education Commissioner Chris Cerf 
regarding the funding of Manchester Regional High School. The ruling sets the contributions of the boroughs of Haledon, 
Prospect Park and North Haledon to the high school at 50% equalized property values and 50% enrollment.

Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr., a principal of Porzio, Bromberg & Newman and Special Counsel to North Haledon, notes that under the 
new formula, North Haledon is expected to pay about $400,000 less for the high school.

To view the entire article, please click here.

http://www.northjersey.com/news/222296511_School_tax_fight_may_not_end.html?c=y&page=2

